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Dear Maple Leaf Families, 

 

We are off to a wonderful 2017-18 school year.  Our scholars are practicing routines, 

procedures, PAWS, and Zones.  If you do not know what this means, please ask your 

child because they know! 

 

During the month of September, students in Grades 2-5 will be taking the STAR 

MATH Test in our computer lab with the Technology teacher and their homeroom 

teacher.  Make sure your child gets a good night’s sleep and has a healthy breakfast 

either at home or at school. 

 

We will be starting our annual All Pro Dad’s breakfast on September 15th at 7:15am.  

As well as, Family Fun Night at the High School from 5-7pm.  Tickets are on sale in 

our office for $10 (for a family of 5.)  Bounce houses, hot dogs, chips, popcorn, soda 

and the football game are all included in the price. 

 

The district is participating in the Fathers Walk on Wednesday, September 20.  

Fathers, step fathers, grandpas, uncles, brothers and father figures walk your child to 

school in support of education.  We hope to see you then! 

 

As a reminder, there will be NO SCHOOL on September 25th.  As always, Thursdays 

are LATE START days.  Doors open at 8:55am and school starts at 9:15am promptly. 

 

As a reminder, if your child has an appointment, please write a note to the teacher and 

call the office at 216.662.3800.  Students are dismissed at 2:45pm daily. 

 

It was a pleasure meeting you at Open House and I look forward to seeing you again 

at Parent Conferences in October. 

 

 

 

Mrs. J. Rizi                                                             Mrs. K. Strickland 

Principal                                                                 Assistant Principal 


